Vernon Public Schools
Annual Notification of Asbestos Management Plan

In accordance with §19a-333-1 through 13 of the Regulations of Connecticut state Agencies, “Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools”, we are required to inform you annually of the existence of the asbestos management plans for our school buildings. These plans have been developed by a licensed and accredited asbestos management planner. The buildings are inspected every six (6) months to monitor for changes or deterioration of the materials. In addition, the buildings are thoroughly re-inspected every three (3) years by Connecticut licensed asbestos inspectors following the same basic criteria as the original inspection used to develop the initial management plan. The management plans developed over the years provide us with the information to continue to monitor, encapsulate, and remove these materials.

The Management Plans are available during normal business hours and are accessible to the public at the following locations:

Vernon Public Schools, Facilities Office

30 School Street

Vernon, CT 06066

860.870.6000

Rockville High School

70 Loveland Hill Road

Vernon, CT 06066

Vernon Center Middle School

777 Hartford Turnpike

Vernon, CT 06066

Center Road School

20 Center Road

Vernon, CT 06066

Lake Street School

201 Lake Street

Vernon, CT 06066

Skinner Road School

90 Skinner Road

Vernon, CT 06066

Northeast School

69 East Street

Vernon, CT 06066

Maple Street School

20 Maple Street

Vernon, CT 06066

The responsible person for administration and compliance of this program is
Mr. William Peluso, Supervisor of School Facilities and Special Projects
Dated: September 2016
